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| am writing to you concerning the university plan to build 2000 homes on the land between Tyler Hill and Blean.The
university now own the land and because they are in debt this is their plan,it just isn’t feasible to build that many
houses. Building 2000 houses would ruin the lives of the residents of the two villages and Rough Common as
well.The area is known for poor drainage and flooding in the fields because of the clay soil.The roads and
surroundings cannot cope with all the extra traffic, and would ruin the conservation area and Blean woods.The
traffic on Tyler Hill Rd is already very busy and with the projected number of extra cars ,it would be impossible and
ruin the environment.

Everyone chose to live in this area to enjoy the countryside and the good schools on this side of Canterbury, it will
be a disaster for us all if this is not stopped.

Already there are a number of houses going to be built behind the pub in Blean, and the proposal to build more
would have an impact on our heritage sites including the Church of St Cosmus and St Damian and multiple
conservation areas.

| trust that this plan will not go ahead Carol Belha_
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